IRRT Executive Board Meeting 9/14/07  12 noon EDT
Present:  Joan Weeks, Susan Schnuer, Judith Lin Hunt, Donna McCool, Sarah Beasley
Absent: Johan Koren
1. Emerging Leaders support – the board considered whether to increase the amount of support to the emerging leaders to $1,000 each.  Joan reported that she had asked Delin to request our deposit overpayment of $477.82 be refunded.

Decision: Hold off until the budget is finalized and it can be determined if money is available.    

 

2. Update on Leads for the Sept. Issue.  – Joan reported that Rebecca had downloaded and installed trial Adobe Pagemaker software until she received the software from Delin.  She also reported receiving the chair’s message.
3. Joan reported setting up a blog (http://alairrt.blogspot.com) on the IRRT home page  and noted the favorable response.  She also reported inviting the Exec. Board and chairs to contribute if they wished.  Suggestions for advertising included ALA World, and Leads.  Susan suggested that we needed to make sure that we didn’t run into the same problems we did with the listserv.  Joan responded that she could prevent people from posting to the blog if the posts fell outside of the posted guidelines. 

Decision:  Just see how it goes and deal with problems as they arise.   

4.  Status of IRRT priorities.- Joan reported that all the priorities in the strategic plan were assigned to committees for implementation with timelines.  Sarah reported that she was working on advocacy initiatives.  
 

5. IRRT budget – Donna sent the Budget Report (Oct. 2006 – July 2007) as an email attachment before the meeting.  There were several items she wanted to clarify with Delin ( for example $500 for a business meeting in Nov. 2006). 
 

6. Next meeting date.- Oct. 12, 2007   12 noon EST
